
     The “Last Supper” Comes to Life 
 Leonardo da Vinci’s Last Supper will come to life on Maundy Thursday, 
 April 6 and Good Friday, April 7 at 7:30pm. The Sanctuary will be trans
 formed into the Upper Room and the disciples will be gathered around 
 the table. Each disciple will reflect on their life, their call to be with 
 Jesus, and wonder if they will be the one to betray Him.  

 Attendance is free, but tickets are required. Ticket distribution begins 
 TODAY and will continue on Sunday mornings in the Narthex and near 
 the coffee area. Wednesday evenings, tickets will be available at the 
 dinner payment table. You can contact Emily Vick during business 
 hours to pick up tickets, or reserve them online through the Bethany 
 website. We are also looking for volunteers to serve as ushers for the 
 performances. If you would like to serve in this capacity, 
 contact Emily Vick.

  Support Youth Missions
 You are invited to support the youth missions through our envelope
 extravaganza fundraiser. Downstairs, next to the Fellowship Hall, on
 the youth bulletin board are envelopes numbered 1-212. We ask you to
 choose an envelope and donate the amount of money matching the
 number on your chosen envelope (#7 = $7). Then return your envelope to
 the business office. These funds will allow for greater scholarships and
 allow more youth to participate in our mission trips. 

   Stephen Ministry
 “Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything, by prayer and
 petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.”
 Philippians 4:6
 You can unload your worries by talking them out with a trained
 Stephen Minister. Accept this gift of a caring, listening and
 non-judgmental friend. Please reach out today with a note placed in the
 “Care Mail” boxes in the SS building; or give a call to one of these: for
 women: Leah Martin 404.408.5457 or Marti Johnson 843.442.1675
 for men: Denis Tsukalas 843.729.5348 or Mark Barnes 843.873.2130.

March 12, 2023

We’re Glad You’re Here
Bethany United Methodist Church

118 W. 3rd South Street
Summerville, SC 29483

843.873.1230

Welcome to

 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
     
     Opening Song of Faith

     Welcome & Announcements

     Songs of Faith

     Pastoral Prayer

     Kids’ Moment

     Offering 
     Scripture  		            Ephesians 3: 14-21
     Message     		              “Grow in God”  
     Communion 
     Song of Faith

     Benediction

  

   Ephesians 3: 14-21
 14 For this reason I bow my knees before the Father, 15 from whom every 

 family in heaven and on earth takes its name. 16 I pray that, according to 

 the riches of his glory, he may grant that you may be strengthened in your 

 inner being with power through his Spirit 17 and that Christ may dwell 

 in your hearts through faith, as you are being rooted and grounded in love. 

 18 I pray that you may have the power to comprehend, with all the saints, 

 what is the breadth and length and height and depth 19 and to know the 

 love of Christ that surpasses knowledge, so that you may be filled with 

 all the fullness of God.  20 Now to him who by the power at work within 

 us is able to accomplish abundantly far more than all we can ask or 

 imagine, 21 to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all 

 generations, forever and ever. Amen.

••    No Children’s Church 
 Due to Kid’s Sunday today, we will not be having Children’s Church. 
 Busy bags are available in the back of the Fellowship Hall. Thank you. 

   Asbury Hills 
 Asbury Hill United Methodist Camp representatives will be here today. 
 They will give information about the camp and how your kids can be a 
 part of the fun this summer. An information table will be set up at the 
 top of the stairs. 
 Camp counselors will be leading the elementary Sunday school hour, 
 with information, songs and games. Parents are welcome to attend this.  
 Come find out how amazing Asbury Hills is!  

   Lenten Services
 Join us this Lenten season with Wednesday night Lenten services 
 (Mar. 15, 22 & 29) at 6:15 pm in Spell Chapel.

   Wednesday Night Bethany NOW 
 BNOW will continue during Lent with dinner, Children’s Activities and Lenten  
 Worship. Dinner will be from 5-6 pm, with Children’s  Activities starting at 6 pm.  
 Lenten Worship will be at 6:15 pm in Spell Chapel.  
 The meal for this week (March 15) will be Cavatina casserole, garlic 
 bread, salad bar and pizza rolls for the kids. The Sunday School class 
 that will be hosting is Sam Wood. Meal reservations are no longer 
 required. Meals are $8 for Adults, $6 for Seniors (over 65) 
 and $4 for Children (12 and under) with a family maximum of $20 
 (2 parents and children under 12 that live in the same household).  

   2023 VBS
 Bethany’s 2023 VBS Hero Hotline will be June 12-16 from 9 – 12:30pm.
 Registration is now open for Bethany members and opens for 
 non-members on March 15. If you would like to volunteer 
 (either getting things ready before or help during VBS) 
 please contact Stephanie Mitchum at smitchum@bethany-umc.com. 


